
Conservation Seed 

August 1,2010

There are 57 bags of seed that were not picked up. I suggest that we send a bill to those who  

ordered and did not pick up to help cover the short fall this year. The seed has been wrapped and  

stored for distribution next year. 

As a reminder the order forms need to be changed to show the new fee of $6.00 per bag in 2011. 


